Josh Baston
Gardiner
LD 29

I'm writing in support LD 29 to expand the existing rail trail from Gardiner to
Topsham. My wife and I live in Gardiner and our property abuts the current rail line.
This trail would increase the public accessibility of this beautiful section of the
Kennebec river and would only serve to drive more revenue to local businesses
though the recreational usage of this trail.



